
 

 

MINUTES OF THE ZONING BOARD MEETING 
 

August 30, 2022 
 
Zoning Board Chairman Joe Mink called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and led in the Pledge of 
Allegiance to the Flag.   
 
Roll call was answered by Zoning Board Members Jane Brackett, Brian Hiler, Joe Mink, Betty Park, 
Adam Snively, Matt Williams and Ross Workman.   Zoning Inspector Bob Bantner was present.   Also 
present was Alderperson Donny Walden covering for Secretary Janet Waller.     
 
Absent was Secretary Janet Waller. 
 
Present in the audience was Dustin Morrison.   
 
Jane Brackett made a motion to approve the minutes of the August 11, 2022 Zoning Board Meeting, 
seconded by Adam Snively.  Motion carried with Brackett, Hiler, Mink, Park, Snively, Wlliams and 
Workman voting aye, 0 nays. 
 
Under New Business:   
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the property of 108 N Oak Street for a variance to allow a 
porch to be built on the house.  The property was discussed and the Zoning Members agreed to allow 
the variance for the porch to be built on the house after discussing the neighboring properties.  Dustin 
was informed and will pay for the variance and building permit. 
 
Joe Mink made a motion to approve the variance for 108 N Oak Street, seconded by Brian Hiler.   
Motion carried with Workman, Williams, Snively, Park, Mink, Hiler and Brackett voting aye and 0 
nays.  
 
The Zoning Meeting adjourned at 6:38 pm. 
 
Minutes taken by Alderperson Donnie Walden and typed by Janet Waller 
City Clerk/Zoning Secretary 


